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November 4, 2009

Mr. Josh McCrossen, Commissioner
P.O.Box 10, 77 Water Street
Lyons, New York 14489-0010

Dear Commissioner McCrossen:

You were previously notified in a letter dated, July 27, 2009 that your district’s
Child and Family Services 2008 Annual Plan Update, except for the Child
Care Appendix G-8, had been approved by the Office of Children and Family
Services (OCFS).

This letter is to inform you that the review of Appendix G-8, Additional Local
Standards is complete and has been approved effective November 4, 2009. For
your records I have attached a copy of the approved Appendix G-8, Additional
Local Standards.

A copy of your approved plan can also be found on OCFS website at
http://www.ocfs.state.nv.us/main/ under child care, child care subsidy
program.

If you have any questions about this approval or the child care section found 1n
your 2008-2009 Annual Plan Update please confact Ms. Rhonda Duffney at
(518) 474-3775 or by e-mail at Rhonda.Duffney@ocfs.state.ny.us.

Sincerely,
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An Equal Opportunity Employer

Janice M. Molnar

Deputy Commissioner

Division of Child Care Services

cc: Philip A. Gerhart, Director of Social Services

attachment: Appendix G-8, Additional Local Standard




